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 3rd March 23’ 

 
Re: Reception Ash End Farm Trip – Wednesday 15th March 
 
Dear Park Lane Family, 
 
We are thrilled to inform you that as part of our new topic, ‘Do Cows Drink Milk?’ our 
Reception children will be visiting Ash End Farm. This is a wonderfully, enjoyable 
experience for our Reception children and whilst at the farm, they will be completing lots of 
different activities and visiting the different farm animals there.  
 
The trip will take place on Wednesday 15th March during the normal school day: we will be 
leaving school at approximately 9am and aim to return to school at 3pm. As always, if we do 
encounter any issues with traffic, we will keep you well informed via our usual 
communication platforms: Seesaw and the school text messaging system.  
 
We kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £21 to help cover the costs of the trip: this can 
be made via your Parent Pay accounts or through cash paid at the school office. We firmly 
believe that the experience will be a fantastic opportunity for our children and will link 
closely to various areas of the curriculum that they will cover throughout this half-term, 
therefore linking their learning to first-hand, real-life experience. 
 
Your children attend school in their full school uniform, with wellies and a raincoat in a bag 
to take to the farm with them. If you would like your child to attend the school trip, please 
can we ask that the attached Google Form is completed by Wednesday 8th March: if you 
require your child to have a packed lunch made by the school, please can you state this on 
the form.  
 
As always, we thank you for your continued support and understanding and should you 
require any further information, do not hesitate to speak to the Reception Team who will be 
more than happy to help.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Erica Callow 
Head of Early Years 
 
 
 
 


